Planning Application  LW/03/2448

Dear  Mr Andrew Hill

I am writing to object to this planning application for two three stories blocks of flats on the Walwers Lane section of the Lewes House development site.

These two blocks are out of keeping with the area.   Their three stores and high pitched roof will dominate the area.  They will block out the view of the downs and they will tower over the All Saints Centre and be visible from Cliffe, Southover and other areas of the town destroying forever the unique townscape of Lewes.  

This development is out of keeping with other homes in the area in scale and design. They will also overlook, overshadow the homes in St Nicholas Lane, Landsdown Place and Friars Walk resulting in a loss of privacy.  The size of the two large blocks severely limits the public space for the proposed residents. Where is the safe space for the children to play?  The narrow path between the blocks will be a dark sunless area because of the height of the flats. It will also become the parking place for residents’ motor bikes and cycles as this is rightly a “no car” development.  

I also feel strongly that the Council should not have breached Government guide lines in permitting both developers of the Lewes House Development to build all the affordable homes on this part of the site.

Would you please ensure that my objections are brought to the notice of the Planning Committee?

Yours sincerely

A Hill

Lewes District Council

Planning Services

Southover House

Southover Road

LEWES  East Sussex  BN7 1AB

